
 

The United States Environmental Protection 

Agency, Region 3 (EPA) will be conducting a site 

evaluation at the Twin Cities Iron and Metal Removal 

Assessment Site, located in Bristol, Virginia, near 

Beaver Creek. EPA became aware of the site after 

Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 

(VADEQ) requested EPA’s assistance in assessing the 

possibility of contaminated sediments making its way 

into Beaver Creek. A site inspection conducted in late 

November by EPA’s On-Scene Coordinator (OSC) 

revealed large amounts of debris, mostly consisting of 

battery casings, wiring, tires, and old drums, along the 

banks of Beaver Creek. The OSC has determined that 

an evaluation is needed to determine if there is lead 

contamination in the soil. 

Once the evaluation is completed, the OSC will 

determine what actions need to be taken if there is 

evidence of contamination. You will be updated of any 

further action in another fact sheet, just like this one. 
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Along with conducting the evaluation of the 

site, EPA will be interviewing nearby resi-

dents in order to get historical information 

about the site that may help with the Removal 

Assessment. If you have any information 

that you would like to provide to EPA re-

garding the Twin Cities Iron and Metal Re-

moval Assessment Site, please contact Car-

lyn Prisk at 215-814-2625. 

INTERVIEWS WITH RESIDENTS 

QUESTIONS? 

If you have any questions regarding the Twin 

Cities Iron and Metal Removal Assessment, 

please contact: 

Francisco J. Cruz 

Community Involvement Coordinator 

215-814-5528 

cruz.franciscoj@epa.gov 

 

Bob Kelly 

On-Scene Coordinator 

215-814-3268 

kelly.robertj@epa.gov 

 

Cindy Santiago 

On-Scene Coordinator 

215-814-3282 

santiago.cindy@epa.gov 

 

Twin Cities Iron and Metal Website: 

 

www.epaosc.net/twincities 


